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Dear Parent or Guardian:

Your son or daughter has chosen to take the art elective: Ceramics II.  I am pleased to be able to continue to offer ceramics as an elective to the high school students. In Ceramics II students will create advanced hand building projects while learning how to throw on the wheel.  All students will make projects that they will be able to take home and enjoy for years to come.

Ceramics can be a costly program to run as a 50 lb. box of clay costs approximately $25.00 and a single bottle of glaze runs $14.00 to $18.00.  Therefore, we have established a fee of $20.00 that helps covers the costs of clay and some glazes. To help save money on shipping costs, the art department personally picks up the clay.  This allows the art department to spend money needed on the tools used to help build these wonderful clay projects.

Please send in the $20.00 fee with your child.  Ask your child to deliver it to me.  Checks can be made payable to “CCS.”

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me.  

Sincerely,

Mr. Jason Springer

High School Art Teacher

Room Ext. 705

Voicemail: 610-594-4591 x7705

jspringer@collegium-charter.org     

